
 

 

We raise funds to 

provide equipment for 

every classroom to 

enhance wellbeing. 

We facilitate social events, 

enhancing community 

spirit and encouraging 

whanau participation in 

school life. 

We find opportunities to 

celebrate the many 

different cultures and 

diversities of our 

Tamariki. 

We provide an 

environment where 

parents can get to know 

each other and form 

lasting relationships. 

Any time you can spare or ideas you have will make a massive difference. Join 

our committee and help us create opportunities for your child to embrace our 

school values and flourish. 

Tawhai School has strong values to guide our precious children in growing to be 

confident and empathetic global citizens in the ever-changing world.  

The Ministry of Education provides funding to schools to deliver the NZ curriculum 

but as does every parent, we at Tawhai School want more for our children – we want 

our children to flourish. 

The PTSG is made up of parents and whanau who generously share a little bit of their 

time or brilliant ideas to raise funds for all those nice little extras that help make a 

child’s time at Tawhai School a wonderful experience. 

PTSG  
(Parent, Teacher Support Group) 

Contact ptsg@tawhai.school.nz for more details or come along to our 

meetings held in the staffroom. 


